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Jane Tucker

From: Jerry Holmes <jrd.holmes@btinternet.com>

Sent: 16 October 2015 11:49

To: Stephen Kilmartin; planning

Subject: Planning App: 3/2015/0759  land off Mill Lane, Gisburn

FAO Mr Stephen Kilmartin 

 

Dear Sir 

 

Please be advised that Gisburn Parish Council discussed the above application at its meeting last night and the 

Council wish to object to the application.  The changes to the intended layout of the development of three houses 

will result in an increased level of intrusiveness to the existing properties on Mill Lane which will border the 

development as well as increased noise levels for those same properties from the development’s road and 

occupants.   The Parish Council believe that the changes to the development proposed are to the detriment of the 

residents of the existing properties on Mill Lane and are not readily justifiable. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Cathy Holmes 

 

Cathy Holmes 

Clerk to Gisburn Parish Council 

Clerk to Bolton-by-Bowland, Gisburn Forest & Sawley Parish Council 

 


